
rules - Comment on Proposed Rules (Notary Public - Phase 2 Rulemaking)

From: Brooke Merritt <bmerritt@nationalnotary.org>
To: "rules@sosnc.gov" <rules@sosnc.gov>
Date: 12/21/2023 3:24 PM
Subject: Comment on Proposed Rules (Notary Public - Phase 2 Rulemaking)
Cc: Bill Anderson <banderson@nationalnotary.org>
Attachments: NNA Comments on Proposed North Carolina Rules - Phase 2.pdf

Attached please find the National Notary Association’s comments on Phase 2 of the proposed Notary 
Public rules.

Thank you, and happy holidays.

Brooke Merritt
Manager, Public Policy & Business Administration
bmerritt@nationalnotary.org | 818.739.4018
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